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May 11, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

Keiser University is important to our community for a variety of reasons. First, we hire their graduates and will
continue to do so. Our RN/Administrator, Pam DeKany, is a graduate of Keiser and does an outstanding job for us.
Two of our Home Health Aides (Kasey Young and Rebecca Mayper) are graduates as well and each do an excellent
job for us.

These graduates are making a difference in the lives of our clients and increasing the quality of life in our
community. They are also building a very favorable reputation for us in the Lakewood Ranch community and larger
Manatee County area as a home health agency with high client satisfaction in the fast-growing non-medical care
space. This is especially important to our agency as we recently enjoyed our first-year anniversary, and of course is
a positive reflection on Keiser.

Keiser improves the lives of their students with critical skills, increased earning potential and all of the benefits more
education provides. But, what’s as important in the local community are the people who represent Keiser and the
relationships they develop. In particular, Violeta Huesman is among the best representative an organization can
have. She’s a quality person with an outstanding reputation who serves Keiser well.

Our agency looks forward to hiring more Keiser students and their graduates as we build our agency in the coming
years.

Sincerely,
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Henry B—Haitz Ill
Owner

9015 Town Center Parkway, #104, Lakewood Ranch, FL 34202, hhaitz@hwcg.com, 941-213-7007






